
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
Date: 12th March 2024             Circular No:  Y I S/ Admin/Transportation/001/2024-25  

 

Dear parents, 

 

 

SUB : Intimation to private transport using parents. 

Please be informed that recently, one of the parents who is using private transport services to commute his ward to the 

school has reported that the bus driver has misbehaved with his daughter. The parent has lodged a complaint with the 

police and subsequently the driver was taken into custody for further actions. 

In this connection all parents who are using “Private Transport” arranged by them, are advised to make sure that your 

kid(s) are safe and secure in the hands of the drivers and educate them about the code of conduct while handling the 

children before engaging them for transportation. 

Since the school is not having any control over these private drivers arranged by parents, the responsibility for the 

security & wellbeing of wards during transporting them in such vehicles fully vests with the parents. 

Expecting you all to take necessary precaution from your end. 

Note: Parents who wish to avail school transportation may please contact Admin at Gate No.6 for registration. 

 

Best regards 

Management  

Y I S 
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